
GENERAL COUNCIL MEETING - 18 NOVEMBER 2019 

18  NOTICE OF MOTION NO. - 1050 CR BRETT OWEN

The growth in the participation in basketball by Cardinia residents (particularly young people) has 

dramatically increased. We have seen many clubs substantially increase there number of teams. 

Due to the lack of courts there is minimal to no space now available for clubs to train. Programming 

of games are required to begin early mornings and finishing late evenings on weekends.  

Therefore, council resolves: 

 That Council officer’s prepare a report for the February 2020 Council meeting detailing the

current status of basketball in Cardinia. 

 The report to include:

o Current participation rates at council’s existing council basketball facilities

o Occupancy of courts across the municipality’s courts.

o What infrastructure requirements at existing facilities is required to maximise

usage

o Details regarding proposed additional courts, stadium extensions and the building 
of new basketball facilities and their expected timeframes.
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